
Maynard Music Association 

Joint Business Minutes 

7-10-19 

Present:  Bill Freeman, Bonnie Wilson, Stephanie Gavin, Marc Cryan, Renee Lilley, Annemarie 
Caloggero 

MMA Officers: 
Director:  Bonnie Wilson 
Co-Chair: Renee Lilley 
Fowler Treasure:  Bill Freeman 
High School Treasure:  Stephanie Gavin 
Fowler Secretary:  Marc Cryan 
High School Secretary:  Annemarie Caloggero 
Webmaster: Vacant Position 
 
June minutes were reviewed and are ready to be posted. 

 
Secretarial Update  

 MMA meeting dates for the fall have been posted (Wednesday evenings, 7:00) 

 Fowler Library needs to be reserved for monthly MMA meetings on School Dude. 
 
Financial Update 

 Fowler:   
o Working balance of $10,965.18  

 MHS:  
o Working balance of $12,844.66 

 
Chairperson Update  

 Schedule officer meeting for August 
 Scholarship Update  

o The scholarship committee met to review the additional 3 students who were 
overlooked in the spring.   

 Our Facebook page needs to be altered so that MMA exits on its own and is not 
connected to the MMA chair’s Facebook page. 

 This is a sweatshirt year.  Order forms will be ready for the start of school.  
 Welcome cookout for incoming 9th graders will take place end of August.  MMA needs to 

prepare a packet for this event. 
 MMA has requested the 2019/20 music calendar. 
 Some polo shirts have not yet been returned from the 2018/19 school year. Families 

who have not yet returned their shirts will be billed in the next few weeks. 
 The possibility of a Swing Night for mid February, 2020 was discussed. 



 Casino Night ‘19 
o Planning meetings to take place July 22nd, August 12th and 26th  
o Weekly planning meetings will take place in September and October 
o All meetings start at 7:00 @Bonnie’s house, Casino Night Chair, 13 Sherman 

Street.  All are welcome 
 

Fowler Update  

 Some interest has been generated for grade level representatives.  

 Fowler parents are very interested to learn how the district is going to divvy up the 
music staff to support all needs. 

 
Advocacy 

 Please consider attending school committee meetings over the summer to advocate for 
our music program. 

 
 
Next Meeting:  Wednesday August 14th, 7:00 Bonnie Wilson’s house. 
 
 


